
Glasgow Violence Against Women Partnership – Update noted. 
 
7 There was submitted and noted a report by the Executive Director of 
Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability regarding an update on the work 
of the Glasgow Violence Against Women Partnership (GVAWP), highlighting 
  
(1)  that the GVAWP city wide strategic plan had been approved by GVAWP 

members with additional funding having been received by the Council to 
appont a Resource Worker who would support the delivery of the plan;  

 
(2) that the Scottish Government continued to progress the introduction of a 

Domestic Abuse & Suicide Review process with statutory guidance also in 
development that would support the operation of new legislation of how 
reviews would be conducted; and 

 
(3)   that an audit paper had been produced looking at Glasgow Health and Social 

Care Partnership’s investment in Multi-agency Risk Assessment Conference 
(MARAC) with further meetings scheduled to look at the funding model 
surrounding MARAC as service redesign was a priority for the service.  

 


